
NOTICE 

TOWN of LEEDS 

Town of Leeds Board members will conduct the annual spring road inspection on 
Saturday, April 1, 2017.  Departure from the Town Hall will be at 6:30 AM.   

Immediately following the Spring Road Inspection, the Board will hold a Special Meeting 
at the Town Hall to discuss the Department of Revenue assessment concerns. 

No other Town business will be discussed or acted upon. 

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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